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Oregon has historically been known as a bastion of freedom among states.  Its 

initiative and referendum laws are among our most cherished inheritances.  Why in 

the world would thinking individuals in this state desire to give over their right to vote 

for those in power, in this case senators?  Oregon needs a few more checks and 

balances.    I am against this power grab! 


